THE PRESIDENT OF THE
PACIFIC COAST ELECTRIC TRANSMISSION ASSOCIATION
REQUESTS THE PLEASURE OF YOUR COMPANY
AT A RECEPTION IN HONOR OF

THE DELEGATES TO THE ENGINEERING CONGRESS
AT THE AMERICAN INN

ON THURSDAY EVENING JUNE TWENTY-NINTH

NINE TO TWELVE O'CLOCK

PLEASE PRESENT THIS CARD AT THE DOOR DANCING



